

Ref: ABR/KJ/2015/103

4 April 2016

Fox Street Derby DE1 2LF

Telephone 01332 204040

Fax

01332 371867

**Email** 

post@landau-forte.org.uk

Website www.landau-forte.org.uk

## Dear Parent/Carer

As you are aware, Enrichment Week is taking place at the College during the week commencing 4 July 2016.

Enrichment Week is a fantastic opportunity for students to participate in a variety of exciting activities that develop a whole range of important skills.

We are currently in the process of putting together the student groupings for Enrichment Week and would like to give you the opportunity to highlight which part of the week you would like your son/daughter to participate in his/her enrichment residential visit. The options available are:

Monday 4 July to Wednesday 6 July OR Wednesday 6 July to Friday 8 July

Enrichment Week 2016 4 - 8 July 2016

You may have no preference as to which days your child participates. Could you please complete the slip below and return it to Reception or email enrichment@landau-forte.org.uk, clearly stating your child's name, Personal Tutor and your preferred date of participation.

All responses must be received by the end of the College day on Friday 8 April 2016.

Yours sincerely		
Branich		
Ms A Brannick		
Principal		
ENRICHMENT WEEK 2016		
CHILD'S NAME		PT
Monday 4 July to Wednesday 6 July Wednesday 6 July to Friday 8 July No Preference	[] [] []	(please tick as appropriate)
		Landau Forte Charitable Trus

**National Teaching School** designated by



Chairman **Chief Executive** Principal

Keith Doble Dr Antony Edkins Alison Brannick



A company limited by guarantee

Registered in England No. 2387916

Registered Office: Landau Forte College Fox Street Derby DE1 2LF